Communication from Public

Name: Leslie Linzer
Date Submitted: 11/18/2023 08:38 AM
Council File No: 14-1635-S10

Comments for Public Posting: Ban Short Term Rentals in areas with single family homes. Allow
HOA'’s to govern ourselves and ban Short Term Renters. This is
adding to crime, property damage and general public nuisance.
Thank you



